
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
10 January 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Teaching Your Child to Read Meeting – 2.45pm, Tuesday 16 January 2024 
 
Learning to read is the most important thing your child will learn at our school, everything else depends on 
it, so we do all we can to make sure every child learns to read quickly.  We want your child to love reading 
and to want to read for themselves.  
 
You can help . . .  
 
Throughout the year we will be running a series of meetings for parents to learn how we teach the children 
to read and to learn how you can help at home.  The first meeting is at 2.45pm on Tuesday 16 January in 
the main hall and will cover: 
 

• Listening to Your Child Read – how to listen to your child read their Read Write Inc. phonics decodable 

storybook, when they bring it home. 

• Reading Stories to Your Child – how to read stories to your child at home. 

 
I would like all parents/carers to attend.  Visit https://ruthmiskin.com/en/find-out-more/parents/ for more 
information and helpful videos.  Read to your child every day. 
 
I look forward to meeting you all, thank you for your support. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
Mrs B Price 
Deputy Head Teacher & Reading Leader 
 

https://ruthmiskin.com/en/find-out-more/parents/

